
  

     

 

 

 
 

 

SUBDIVISION HEARING 

 
Pursuant to subsection 125(2) of The Planning Act, the Rural Municipality of Hanover hereby gives 
notice of its intention to hold a public hearing in regards to a subdivision that would be created by 
Subdivision File No. 4135-22-8658, Arthur Pauls being in the SE25-6-5E as shown on the sketch 
on the reverse side of this notice.  
 
The public hearing will take place at the Council Chambers of the Rural Municipality of Hanover 28 
Westland Drive, in Steinbach, Manitoba, on the 10th day of August, 2022, at 9:30 a.m.      
 
The purpose of the hearing is to allow any interested person to make a representation, ask questions 
or register an objection to the proposed actions.  Any information and documents concerning this 
matter and procedures to be followed at the hearing are available for review at the Municipal office 
during regular business hours. 

 
Dated at Steinbach, Manitoba, the 26th day of July, 2022. 

 
RURAL MUNICIPALITY OF HANOVER 
By 

 
Jeremy Neufeld 
Manager of Planning 
28 Westland Drive 
Box 1720 
Steinbach, MB. R5G 1N4 
(204) 346-7135 Ph 
(204) 326-4830 Fax 
planning@hanovermb.ca  
 
 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION CONTACT THE PLANNING DEPARTMENT @ 346-7126. 

 

Please keep presentations to no more than 5 minutes in length.   
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